
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Carlton Tunnel AR6-Acreage Reduction
Johnna Gonzalez <Johnna.Gonzalez@newmont.com> Thu, Mar 16, 2023 at 3:46 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hi Elliott,

 

Jim Chapman’s land will make up 1.75 acres of the 10.5 acres remaining.

 

Thanks,

 

 

 

 

Johnna Gonzalez

ENV IRONMENTAL

 

100 N 3rd  Street
PO Box 191

Victor, CO 80860

M 719.313.0447

 

N E W M O N T. C O M

 

From: Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 2:04 PM
To: Johnna Gonzalez <Johnna.Gonzalez@newmont.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Carlton Tunnel AR6-Acreage Reduction

 

Hey Johnna, I wanted to reference in my report how much was cc&v vs Jim Chapman’s land that makes up the 10.5
acres. It looks like there will be 1-2 permitted acres remaining on Jim’s land (the access easement) but I wanted to be
sure in the number. 

 

On Tue, Mar 14, 2023 at 1:53 PM Johnna Gonzalez <Johnna.Gonzalez@newmont.com> wrote:

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.newmont.com_&d=DwMGaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=34TivbiBQUfNGacY6zBEltFRB2rDC0H0DH7_VAwE5pA&m=_gSohtfuabuOaxuCMrEP-rsivxnF7HsB2qp3Q_cvZRcSE88T8d97_SWE-4O0up1b&s=hLrD7cGUS7YB0L2odphCgFcDPLVVF7GosVVLqnTQsoQ&e=
mailto:elliott.russell@state.co.us
mailto:Johnna.Gonzalez@newmont.com
mailto:Johnna.Gonzalez@newmont.com


Hi Elliott,

 

Following up on the inspection on Monday.  Tony and Brian had mentioned that you would like additional information
for the Carlton Tunnel AR6- acreage reduction, however since they had not been involved, they were not really sure
what you were needing. Something about the 10.5 acres being split ……Let me know.

 

Thanks,

 

 

 

 

Johnna Gonzalez

ENV IRONMENTAL

 

100 N 3rd  Street
PO Box 191

Victor, CO 80860

M 719.313.0447

 

N E W M O N T. C O M

 

--

 

 

Elliott Russell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Minerals Regulatory Program 

I am working remotely and can be reached at 303.903.4456

 

***Please note the Division's mailing address has changed***

 

P 303.866.3567 x8132 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.903.4456 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.newmont.com_&d=DwMFAg&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=34TivbiBQUfNGacY6zBEltFRB2rDC0H0DH7_VAwE5pA&m=qybbk6FKw-JmKOPorUT_mhy6QY04TwF6WOjjvsXnCVAuebog1vrXyUTN7s9YyuCR&s=kUoMIiQOFyTuZGYQBghcaLBqJi-q8Bkr3tTNVD-jpK4&e=


Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

Elliott.Russell@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1313+Sherman+Street,+Room+215,+Denver,+CO+80203?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/1001+E+62nd+Ave,+Denver,+CO+80216?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Elliott.Russell@state.co.us
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/drms.colorado.gov__;!!GOZoAE6SQk4fYw!1X7vSJMLORb4Es28sr1r6tWGKQ3hwqEsN4IEJpufQtL9MPVMt2PycouEV3qlFtcFvmDyf1XySffplmUG1OD0jvWxWOx_891K8g$

